
 
 

 

 

 
13th December, 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

KS2 – Mental Health Support 

Further to our staffing update of 6th December. We are delighted to welcome Laurence Camors to the academy 

as Mental Health Support Practitioner for KS2. 

Laurence will be starting in January, working one day per week. She will be responsible for training staff, working 

directly with referred pupils and supporting Mrs Peacock in delivering the whole academy Mental Health Strategy. 

In order for Laurence to understand what parents and carers know about the support available to children and 

their families, we would kindly ask you to complete the following Me and My Mind questionnaire, closing date, 

end of day Wednesday 15th December. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemV3-aGkKDoEvov8aS_AOnFlOPUAMvuNKGw7sSdXo4lH_U-

w/viewform?usp=sf_link 

There is also a leaflet attached to this communication from East Sussex Mental Health Support Team, with further 

information for parents and carers. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs C Welch 
Principal 
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